
HISTORIAN/MEDIA RELATIONS 
2020-2021 YEAR-END REPORT 

Submit Two (2) Copies To Your District President by March 31, 2021 
 

 

Auxiliary Name: __________________________________________________________________  

Auxiliary # ____________________      District # _________ 

Auxiliary Membership as of June 30. 2020 _____________ 

 
Did your Auxiliary participate in the Historian/Media Relations Program? ______ 
 
Did your Auxiliary send a monthly or quarterly newsletter or bulleting to their members? 
Printed/Mailed: ______ Electronic (PDF, Word document or via an email: ______ 
 
Does your auxiliary maintain and update a Facebook page? _____ Joint Facebook page with 
post? ______ 
 
Does your Auxiliary maintain a website? _____ Joint website with the post? _____ 
 
Did your Auxiliary use the VFW Auxiliary Publicity Guide? ______ 
 
Did your Auxiliary use one of the fillable press/media releases from the National or  
 
Department websites for a Membership Drive, Family Freedom Festival, Voice of Democracy, 
etc.? _________ 
 
Did your Auxiliary attend a media relations training hosted by their Department Historian/ 
Media Relations Chairman? ________ 
 
Did your Auxiliary present a Communications Award to local Media: ___ Yes ___ No 
 
 

Use additional pages if necessary to complete comments. 

 

Auxiliary President     Auxiliary Chairman 

Signed _____________________________  Signed ____________________________ 

Address____________________________  Address____________________________ 

City/State/Zip _____________________  City/State/Zip ______________________ 

Phone Number _____________________  Phone Number ______________________ 


